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SCHOOL MEAL PRICES - As from 20
th

 April the cost of school meals will increase to £1.95. 

 

PARENT QUESTIONNAIRE - Thank you for all the completed forms. 

 

KNITTING CLUB NEWS 

From the start of next term the knitting club will be renamed “The Branscombe Textile Club” this 

decision has been made by the children, who want to experience different textile activities.  

Knitting will remain as a choice but we hope to include a wider range such as weaving, cord 

making, and sewing.                                                                                           Glynis Newman 

 

THE BIG WEAVE 

The weaving using recycled materials, was started on the Art Attack morning and is almost 

complete.  Initially started by every child in the school it has been finished by a dedicated group of 

children.  They have given up their playtimes to have it ready for the end of term.  It will be on 

display at The Art Exhibition in Branscombe Village Hall over Easter.  I would like to say a big 

THANK YOU to them all.                                                                                   Glynis Newman 

 

FAREWELL TO MHAIRI 

As you may be aware Mrs Mhairi Morgan’s contract with Branscombe Primary School was due to 

end at the end of Summer term.  As a result of this Mhairi has been successful at interview and has 

been appointed at Mrs Ethelston's C of E Primary School starting at the beginning of next term.  

Since being here Mhairi has played a key role in the life of Branscombe Primary and she will be 

dearly missed by everyone. 

 

Mhairi would like to thank all the staff and pupils for making her time at Branscombe such an 

enjoyable one.  She will miss the stunning views and the walk up the hill! 

 

PLAYGROUND CHARTER 

The children in class 2 have spent some time this week compiling a leaflet to inform parents and 

children the kind of behaviour expected in our playground.  The rules were suggested by the 

children themselves and follow the overall theme of “Is it safe?  Is it sensible?”.  A leaflet is 

attached to this newsletter for every family 

 

RESIDENTIAL SCHOOL TRIP TO BARTON HALL, TORQUAY 

Just to remind the final payment of £179 is due by 20
th

 April. 

 

EASTER EGG HUNT AND EASTER HAT / BONNET COMPETITION -THURSDAY 2ND  

An enjoyable afternoon was had by all the children who had a great time participating in Easter 

Egg Hunt on behalf of staff pupil a big thank you to member of the PTFA who organised the 

event. 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Wishing you all a really lovely Easter Holiday and we look forward to welcoming you all back on 

Monday 20
th

 April with children refreshed and ready for the new term ahead. 
 

Mr Swait 

 

 

 

 


